Aisling Taylor

11 Castlewell, South Circular Road, Limerick City | 087-2615268 | taylorai@tcd.ie


Dear Manager of the Summer Intern Programme,

I am writing to you to express my interest in the 2020 Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace. I believe I have the skills and experience that would make me a suitable candidate for the role of Summer Intern. 

I am a third year Trinity College Law student, currently studying abroad at Sciences Po Paris. As outlined on my CV I have extensive work experience that has provided me with commercial awareness and an understanding of what it takes to achieve success within a corporation. Extra-curricular activities have also played a significant role in my life to date. I played hockey at Munster school level and captained my schools tennis team. I am an active member of the Trinity tennis club and currently play tennis in Paris for Sciences Po. I was elected prefect in my final year of school and I am currently a class representative for one of the modules I am taking at Sciences Po. Leadership was also recognised in me in my job at xSellco where I was promoted to delegate tasks to colleagues, lead projects to completion and dealt with scenarios where it was necessary to engage, challenge and persuade others on a particular subject matter. 

My passion for Law was uncovered when I was unhappy in my original college course. I changed from Pharmacy to Law where I have found a subject matter that truly interests me. Seeking to expand and apply my knowledge I took part this semester in a moot competition in Sciences Po and have applied myself to all other college tasks. My Law related experiences so far have heightened my desire to work for a world-class firm such as Byrne Wallace serving a global client base.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]What draws me to Byrne Wallace is the emphasis they place on their people. From research into the firm and from speaking to others it is clear that there is an upbeat and open atmosphere to be found within the firm and office space. It is evident that Byrne Wallace values and supports their employees irrespective of seniority. I would be honoured to be a part of such a progressive organisation that strives to achieve excellence and fairness in all they do. I am of the opinion that the Summer Internship Programme would give me great exposure to the corporate law sphere as well as a challenging work setting. I hope you will consider me for the role of Summer Intern. 

Yours faithfully,
Aisling Taylor

